From: nevadamax@usa.com

To: Public Comment
Subject: BOS Meeting April 7th
Date: Saturday, April 2, 2022 10:22:28 AM

This message originated outside of Carson City's email system. Use caution if this
message contains attachments, links, or requests for information.

Reading today’s, April 2, 2022, Nevada Appeal, | could not believe my eyes. The
article states that the Board is going to “Review Carson City’s policy for
investment of surplus money.”

Any and all money you have is NOT yours, it is not a toy for you to play with! It
belongs to the taxpayers. If there ever is any “surplus” money, it NEEDS to be
returned to the taxpayers via a rebate or a lower tax rate.

What are you thinking? Or are you thinking at all? If there is a surplus, return it
to the taxpayers ASAP!!

Maxine Nietz

nevadamax@usa.com
775-887-1294
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